Gina Davis
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From: Craig Diss
Sent: Thursday, 3 May 2018 10:50 AM
To: Gina Davis
Cc: Amy Ahern; Paul Garnett
Subject: Fwd: 95 and 97 Pacific Street, Corindi Beach (PP_2017_COFFS_002_00) - Request for
Gateway Determination extension
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Gina
Could you please look after this extension request

Thanks
Craig

Sent from my iPhone
Begin forwarded message:

From: Paul Garnett <Paul.Garnett@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 3 May 2018 at 10:47:03 am AEST

To: Craig Diss <Craig.Diss@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Amy Ahern <Amy.Ahern@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: FW: 95 and 97 Pacific Street, Corindi Beach (PP_2017_COFFS_002_00) - Request for Gateway
Determination extension

Craig,

Grahame Fry sent me this extension of time request. It was one Jenna had done and he did not know
who else to send it to. | notice you are on our excel tracking system as the responsible officer for it. Do
you want to allocate it to someone in your team?

PG

From: Grahame Fry [mailto:Grahame.Fry@chcc.nsw.gov.au]

Sent: Thursday, 3 May 2018 10:21 AM

To: Paul Garnett <Paul.Garnett@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: 95 and 97 Pacific Street, Corindi Beach (PP_2017_COFFS_002_00) - Request for Gateway
Determination extension

Good Morning Paul

I am contacting you to request an extension to the Gateway Determination for PP_2017_COFFS_002_00
(95 and 97 Pacific Street, Corindi Beach) which was issued by the NSW DPE on 6 June 2017.

This reason for this request is that there was a significant delay between the issue of the Gateway
Determination



and the exhibition of the Planning Proposal, as an additional environmental assessment (updated Flora

and Fauna report)
was undertaken, consistent with part (b) of the following condition of the Gateway Determination:



